
-----Original Message----- 
From: Natalie Bryant [mailto:natalie.bryant@pioneer.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 1:50 PM 
To: O'Nan, Lori - NIA, School Secretary I 
Cc: jeff.king@pioneer.com; rebekah.peck@pioneer.com 
Subject: DuPont Pioneer Giving Application 
 
Dear Mrs. O'Nan: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the DuPont Pioneer Giving Program.  We appreciate the significance 
of the Niagara Elementary School program and commend your organization for its hard work and 
dedication.  
 
We review each application carefully and select only those which align closely with our giving 
policy.  After a review of your application, we are pleased to tell you the When Hands are Moving, 
Minds are Growing is approved for funding in the amount of $5,000.  We hope these funds are 
instrumental to the success of your project and will support the ongoing sustainability of your 
mission.  
 
A check will be mailed to the Niagara Elementary School via the US Postal service in two to three 
weeks.  In order to ensure the funds are applied to the correct account, please notify any respective 
personnel in your accounts receivable department of this notice, because this will be on the only 
correspondence we provide concerning the award prior to delivery. 
 
Finally, please contact Rebekah Peck at (740) 657-6130 when the check is received to arrange 
local publicity that is deemed appropriate. 
 
We wish you every success in the future, 
 
DuPont Pioneer 
Community & Academic Relations 
 
This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be 
Privileged, confidential or copyrighted under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby formally notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail, in whole or in 
part, is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from 
your system. Unless explicitly and conspicuously designated as "E-Contract Intended", this e-mail 
does not constitute a contract offer, a contract amendment, or an acceptance of a contract offer. 
This e-mail does not constitute a consent to the use of sender's contact information for direct 
marketing purposes or for transfers of data to third parties. 
 
The dupont.com<http://dupont.com/> web address will continue in use for a transitional period 
for communications sent or received on behalf of DuPont Performance Coatings., which is not 
affiliated in any way with the DuPont Company. 
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